
 
 
 

Disabled Children’s Service – 

Short Breaks Service 

 Newsletter 4th July 2022 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around Halton and 

also other general information which you may find useful. 

 

 

INFORMATION ON HOW TO ACCESS FREE COUNSELLING SERVICES FOR 

YOUNG PEOPLE AT KOOTH. 

 
 

 

N 



 
 
 

PLEASE FIND BELOW INFORMATION ABOUT SEN PLAY SESSIONS HELD AT 

PLAYFACTORE ON THE FIRST THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH. 

 

 

 

INFORMATION OF SEN PLAY SESSION ON 7th JULY AT 6:30pm – 8:30pm AT  

PLAYFACTORE IN MANCHESTER. SEE BELOW FOR DETAILS. 

 



 
 
 

 

ELITE SUMMER HOLIDAY SPORTS CAMP. TOTAL OF 30 FREE PLACES FOR 

CHIDREN AGED 5-11 YEARS. TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR FREE PLACE CHILD MUST 

RECEIVE FREE SCHOOL MEALS, BE A YOUG CARER OR INVOLVED IN SOCIAL 

CARE. 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

BROOKVALE SUMMER HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES PROGRAMME. PLEAASE SEE 

DETAILS BELOW. 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

VIBE SENIOR CLUB AGES 12 – 17 YEARS ORIENTERRING AND ADVENTURE 

WALK ON THURSDAY 21st JULY 1:30pm – 4:30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUNG CARERS EVENT HELD EVERY THURSDAY EVENING 5pm – 7pm BY 

HALTON CARERS CENTRE. PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR INFORMATION. 

 

 



 
 
 

 

HALTON CARERS CENTRE SUPPORT GROUP FOR CARERS OF THOSE WITH 

MENTAL HEALTH ISSUES HELD ON FIRST WEDNESDAY OF EACH MONTH AT THE 

BROOKER CENTRE. PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR INFORMATION. 

 

 

 

NEW NECKERCHEW DRIBBLE BIB INFORMATION FOR CHILDREN AGED 4 AND 

OVER. 

 

 

 



 
 
 

REBOUNDERS FAMILY FUN SESSIONS OVER THE SUMMER BREAK. PLEASE SEE 

BELOW FOR DETAILS. 

 

 

 

 

 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be relevant to 

everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information you would like to see more 

of, or information from a certain service please let me know and I will try to include next time. If you 

do not wish to continue receiving this newsletter, please let me know. 

Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

                                                                Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities 

Halton Borough Council 
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